


Red LatinX The Hub, La Maquina Musical & La Musikera proudly presents:

 Festival del Día del Niño
 Sunday April 28, 2024 from 12pm-8pm  

Santa Rosa Courthouse in Santa Rosa, California

The Festival de Día del Niño is a day that recognizes children and their
importance in society, promoting their well-being and endorsing their
future. The mission of this event is to support local businesses and the
services available to Hispanic families, with a special focus on the needs
of children.

This tribute to our children will include children’s crazy hat contest,
soccer “nomidas” ball juggling, talent show contest, gifts, games, candy,
music performances, toys giveway and much more.  The California
Highway Patrol will have their vehicles available for children to explore,
and they will be giving away plenty of toys to the children. We are also
thrilled to announce a special presentation of K-9 at the event.

Be one of the SPONSORS for this extraordinary event! Contact
our office at

(707) 545-1460 or your Marketing Sales representative.


